

Website: www.whitmore-pri.essex.sch.uk

Email: admin@whitmore-pri.essex.sch.uk

Tel: 01268 520435 Fax: 01268 289673

Headteacher: Mrs Nina Kemp

14th May 2018

Dear Parent / Carer

We will be holding discos for the children in the Key Stage 2 Hall on Wednesday 23rd and Thursday 24th May:

23rd May 2018

Reception and Year 1 3.00pm – 4.00pm (parents to collect from classrooms at 4.00pm)

Year 5 and Year 6 4.30pm – 6.00pm (parents to collect from Reception)

24th May 2018

Year 2, 3 and 4 3.15pm-4.45pm (parents to collect from Reception)

Admission is £2.00 each child, this is to be paid on the door with the correct money as we will not have any change. Reception and Year 1 children need to pay their teacher £2 on the morning of the disco in an envelope clearly marked. We will not be able to take payment in advance. Biscuits and a drink will be provided for all Reception and Year1 children, this will be included in the price. Year 2 children will get changed in their class and then be brought across to the hall by their teacher for 3.15pm. Year 2 - Year 6 children will have the chance to purchase snacks, hot dogs and drinks. Children can wear fancy dress if they wish too.

<u>ALL</u> children must be collected by a responsible adult at the appropriate time and we would ask you all to be very patient when collecting your child as we cannot let any child go without first locating their parent/carer, thank you for your understanding with this.

Yours sincerely

Mrs N Kemp Headteacher

Whitmore Primary School & Nursery is a member of the Berlesduna Academy Trust
Berlesduna Academy Trust is a company limited by guarantee registered in England and Wales
Registered Office: c/o Merrylands Primary School & Nursery, Cumberland Drive, Basildon, Essex, SS15 6QS
Company Number 10267656









